
cpic_april_10_2025 
 
 

 

 

            

Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 
Meeting of April 10, 2025 

DPIC Plans 

One school was contacted but did not get back to the committee with the desired changes.  

 

Setup Allocations Budget for 2025-2026 

The committee recommends the following budget allocations:  

Network:  

Network funding will remain status quo at $4000 available per network. 

Car expenses:  

The flat rate for travel expenses will remain the reimbursement system used when travel ling by 
car.  Guidelines are available on SSO.  

 

Budget Motions:  

The CPIC proposes the following BUDGET MOTIONS to the AGM: 

 

1. New Teachers Funding 2025-2026 

For the 2025-2026 school year: 

BE IT MOVED THAT $80 000 be transferred to the New Teachers Funds from the CPIC 
Contingency Fund. The New Teachers’ Fund will be distributed as needed during the course of 
the year. 

 

2. Special Projects Funding 2025-2026 

For the 2025-2026 school year: 

BE IT MOVED THAT $80 000 be transferred to the Special Projects Funding from the CPIC 
Contingency Fund. 

 

3. Network Starting Budget 

For the 2025-2026 school year: 

BE IT MOVED THAT $80 000 be transferred to the Network Budget from the CPIC Contingency 
Fund. 

 



 

 

Professional Development Activities 

The CPIC recommends the status quo. 

 

The request reimbursement would go as follows:  

1 teacher from a school/centre Max. $700 

2 teachers from a school/centre Max. $1400 

3 teachers from a school/centre Max. $2100 

4 or more teachers from a school/centre Max. $2800 

 

Credit Courses 

The committee recommended that the allocation for credit courses and professional 
development activities be increased for the 2025-2026 school year, to $75 per credit 
(maximum 6 credits to a maximum of $450 yearly) as opposed to the current $70 credit 
reimbursement in 2024-2025.  

 

Review of Requests 

8 requests for Professional Development Activities were presented: 6 were approved and 2 
requests were denied; one teacher was chaperoning students during an event and another 
event was not considered to be a Professional Activity.  

One request for a credit course was denied as the deadline had already passed.  

One teacher changed the request previously submitted to be part of the New Teacher program; 
it was approved.  

One Network request was presented and approved.  

One New Teacher request was presented and approved.  

 
 
Submitted by 
Marie-Pier Michaud 

  


